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Treasure Coast Mobile Notary

Our hearts are with people around the world who have been affected by the
COVID-19 outbreak. We have made the decision to do our part to help prevent
the further spread of this virus by temporarily closing and not accepting new
appointments.

During this time of social distancing, we will not be returning voicemails.
However, you may contact us via text message or via email: info@tcmnotary.com

We thank our customers for utilizing our services and look forward to serving you
again in the near future. We are honored to be part of your lives and wish you
good health, now and in the future.

Sincerely,

Treasure Coast Mobile Notary



